WOODSIDE PARISH COUNCIL

Meeting held Monday 20th October 2020 at 7.30 p.m. remotely on-line. Physical meetings cannot be held due to restrictions on gatherings because of the Coronavirus.

Members Present
W.F.Marrs (Chairman)	D.Wright                                    M.D.McCabe (Clerk)     
S.Connor	J.Mattinson                            
W.McKie	Mrs A. Lewis                             
T.Mattinson	 
                                                                                                         
			
Members of the Public Present
Miss M.McCabe	D.McCabe
					
Apologies for Absence were received from the following.	
None
		
The Minutes of the Last Meeting 
These had been circulated prior to the meeting. They were agreed, and will be signed at the next physical meeting.
	
Matters Arising from the Minutes 
None.
	 
Cumbria County Councillor’s Report
None.

Allerdale Borough Councillor’s Report
None.	

Wigton Burial Joint Committee Report
At the next meeting, the new contracts for the lease of the house will be drawn up.

Website
New legislation has meant that the website has to be compliant with privacy and disability requirements. It has been agreed that this work needs to be done by a professional company. A quote of £10/month for the website and updating when new legislation takes place, £6 pa domain name and £220 migration cost. The clerk will investigate if he can do the latter. The Council authorised a cheque for up to £400 to cover this.



Correspondence
Allerdale Borough Council: The second instalment of the 2020/21 precept of £3,048.50 was paid on 28th September.
C.A.L.C.: Acknowledgement has been received for the £160.68 payment for the annual subscription.
John Salisbury: has sent acknowledgement for £65.00 for the internal audit.
Wigton Burial Joint Committee: has sent acknowledgement for £649.00, the first payment for 2020/21.
Hospice at Home: The latest newsletter, raffle tickets and Christmas gift list have been sent.
Great North Air Ambulance: has made a request that they are considered for funding when the Council set the precept.
Clerks & Councils Direct has been sent.

Bank Statements
These were checked and approved by the meeting.

Applications for Planning
New Applications
None

Accounts for Payment
None
	                        						
Date and Time of the Next Meeting
Due to the Coronavirus, no date has been set for the next meeting, but it should be early December, after the Burial Committee has had their meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.10 p.m.



				
